
Hello Supervisors, please rescind the CCAO on the 14th.  

 

We are in our 70's and used to smoke pot, so believe it's an acceptable way of recreation for 

those who choose to do so. For it to be grown locally, seems ideal, but a big expansion of 

cultivation we believe will invite non-local businesses moving in for their profit, at our small 

town Ukiah expense. 

 

Our relatives who moved to Covelo in the the 1970's, are now afraid to live there because of the 

type of people who have come to grow pot there. Hearing their stories, we are discouraged from 

going there to visit. We don't want to become afraid of living in Ukiah. So to be on the safe side, 

please rescind CCAO. 

 

Thank you, Tom and Helen Lefebvre 

 


